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Miss Mabel Darneille returned Sunday 
evening to Three Pines after spending 
Sunday with her mother.
_________________

Mrs. Harry Schmidt went to Hugo Saturday 
to visit her parents, Mr. and Mrs. Henry. 
Mrs. Schmidt’s sister, Mrs. A. P. Keppel of 
Tacoma, will also be a visitor at the family 
home this week, and will accompany Mrs. 
Schmidt to Grants Pass on her return.  Mrs. 

Keppel was formerly Miss Helen Henry, 
with many Grants Pass friends.


